The Knoxville Explosion Welcomes Our Newest Head Coaches to the Organization!
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The Knoxville Explosion would like to extend a warm welcome to our newest co-head coaches
for the 2022 Knoxville Explosion, Ed Couvertier and Taylor Collier! We are extremely blessed
and very lucky to have these 2 experienced coaches lead our 2022 team! Welcome to the
family Ed and Taylor! We will be announcing tryouts for openings on this team very soon! If you
would like to inquire regarding openings for this team please contact Coach Couvertier at (865)

548-8052, email is ecouver@gmail.com or Coach Collier at (865) 469-5859, email is iamtaylor
3812@yahoo.com
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